
Why you should join the new Inkatha 
The new Inkatha - now open to ALL South Africans -

offers an opportunity for all who want a place in the sun in the 

new South Africa to make that dream a reality. 

w 
Whites attending the 

Conference were quick to 
come forward to join the 

new Inkatha Freedom 
Party. Here Mr H Werner of 

Johannesburg fills in his 
application form. 

c all yearn for long-term security. But 
Inkatha believes that peace and stability in 
South Africa can be gained only by offering 
South Africans a REAL choice in electing 
the people they wish to govern them. This is 
what democracy is all about. 

Inkatha pledges itself to work for such a 
democracy in South Africa. In so doing, it 
turns its back on the use of violence and 
intimidation to achieve political power-
tactics which are fuelling open conflict in 
our country. 

Working for a true democracy is your best 
investment in making South Africa safe and 
secure to live in once again. And by joining 
Inkatha. you will be actively helping to do 
just that. 

The new Inkatha is launching a new 

membership drive - and we invite all those 
who have common cause with the beliefs 
and principles of Inkatha to join with us -
NOW. 

This invitation is addressed especially to: 
•Those who want to see a new South 

Africa that is able to encourage enterprise of 
all individuals, so that they might contribute 
to the growth and strength of our economy. 

•Those who believe that merit should be 
rewarded with opportunity - and that all 
willing to dedicate themselves to skills-
training should be enabled to do so. 

•Those who feel that all parts of the 
community should have the right to realise 
their abilities through education, and thereby 
benefit themselves AND their country. 

•Those who believe thai a multi-racial 
South Africa can be a strong, stable and 
happy society in which to live. 

•Those who want to see South Africans 
lift their heads with pride once again in the 
world; who want South Africa to be active 
in world sport, entertainment and 
international institutions; who love the good 
things in South Africa and believe we can 
achieve new social change and improved 
standards of life for all - through peaceful 
and unified means. 

This invitation does NOT go to anyone 
who is ami-democratic in intent or practice; 
nor to anyone who is willing to use - or who 
has used - violent means to achieve political 
ends. 

Nor does it go lo anyone who believes or 
acts as though "race" has any relevance to 
the judgement of the quality and personal 
worth of men and women; nor to anyone 
who believes lhat ethnic or tribal origins are 
more important than the soul, spirit and 
dignity of the individual human being, 
before God. 

Joining Inkatha will be a positive, 
humanistic and worthy act. And it will 
encourage the resolution of our political and 
economic problems by peaceful and 
democratic means. 

Inkatha starts with a strong base. It already 
has the greal advantage of being able to 
build its new position as a national political 
party wilh the support of 1,8 million people 
who are already voluntary paying members 
of Inkatha. 

The existing Inkatha already has many 
members who are not Zulus - men, women 
and young people from urban and rural areas 
in all parts of the country. 

Now it looks forward to welcoming YOU. 
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